Welcome to Stade!

Dear Second Grader,

Hi! My name is Ms. Kusniez (Cush-nez) and I am so excited to be your teacher this year! It has been a good summer, but I am ready to start school and have a good time learning with you! It is my goal that we can have fun this year learning about reading, writing, math, science, and much more. The second grade team has been busy planning some fun activities to get the year started!



favorites...

FOOD: Spaghettí, Fresh Fruít

COLOR: Pink

ANIMAL: Dog

HOBBIES: Exercising, Puzzles, Games,

Baking, Crafts

I can't wait to hear all about **YOUR** favorite things! Enjoy the last bit of summer, and I will see you soon!

Love, Ms. Kusniez

kusnieze@carlisleschools.org

